

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

31st March 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

On Tuesday 20th April we will be holding our first new School Teams competition event. This will be a sponsored assault course. Pupils will have 45 minutes to complete as many laps of the course as possible. The course will include balance beams, stepping stones, agility ladders, rope bridges and of course a cargo net crawl!

All money raised will go towards buying a new football kit which can be worn by pupils who represent the school at sporting events in the future.

To take part pupils will need to wear suitable PE kit and footwear for being outside and active, they also need to wear a t-shirt or top to represent the colour of their house team. Pupils have previously been sent home with a postcard to inform you of the name and colour of their team, if you are not sure please ask!

It would also be advisable to ensure your child has a water bottle with them on this day.

If the weather is wet on the day the event will be postponed to an alternative date.

We hope you will encourage your child to collect as many sponsors as possible to support this fundraising event.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Williams

Deputy Headteacher







